FALLS COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

SEPTEMBER 14, 2022

The Board of Directors of the Falls County Appraisal District met at a public hearing to discuss

the Falls County Appraisal District’s 2023-2024 Proposed Reappraisal Plan on September 14,

2022 at the Appraisal District office. The meeting was called to order by Byrleen Terry at 8:32

a.m. after recognizing that there was a quorum present and that the agenda had been posted

timely,

BOD Present:

Others:

Citizens Comments:

Adjourn:

Afttest:

Chairman:

Byrleen Terry, Jesse Martinez, Ian Giesler, Linda Mitchell,
Shirley Melton

Martha Davis, Donna Sessums, Brenda Clay, Carolyn Lofton,
Cedric Davis, Sandra Armstrong, John Cobb, Dorothy Paul,
Roderick Willis and additional concerned citizens.

Citizens asked questions in regards to the reappraisal across Falls
County, what the state can do for the county, what happens when
there is a bond election, value of a house and going into the
house and additional questions in which were all answered by
Chief Appraiser Martha Davis and the board. No entities were
represented at the hearing,

The Public Meeting to discuss the Falls County Appraisal
District’s 2023-2024 Proposed Reappraisal Plan was closed at
9:38 am

Secretary:

(/




